Town of Eaton August 9,2022 Budget Public hearing

The Eaton Town Council held a Public Hearing for the 2023 Budget. In attendance is Daniel Blankenship, Roger Wells, Teresa Welsh, Dustin Reese and Clay McDaniel.

President Daniel Blankenship called the meeting to order.

Clerk-Treasurer DeWees went over the amount that still needed to be cut to have a balanced budget for 2023.

Deputy

Council proceeded to make decisions with the Police Chief and Fire Chief to cut what was needed.

Roger Wells made a motion to suspend the meeting until after the regular meeting tonight. Dustin Reese seconded the motion. Vote was 5/0. Motion carried.

Held regular Council meeting.

Dustin Reese made a motion to re-open the Budget Public Hearing. Roger Wells seconded the motion. Vote was 4/0. Motion carried. Clay McDaniel left he was feeling sick.

Council continued to go over the budget and cut where needed.

After cuts to the 2023 Budget was complete, Dustin Reese made a motion to adjourn the Public Hearing for the 2023 Budget. Roger Wells seconded the motion. Vote was 4/0. Motion carried.

Daniel Blankenship, Council President

9/13/2022

Attest:

Bridgett S. DeWees, Clerk-Treasurer

9/13/2022